
 
From the USPC rulebook, Article 63:   

 
Inquiries are encouraged if there are any scores with which 

the team does not agree or understand, or if they feel a 
mistake has occurred. Any disputes regarding scores are  

to be made following the procedures as stated in  
the governing documents.  

 
NO protests, including those of placement or elimination, 
shall be allowed at Polocrosse competitions at any level.  

 


